(insert contact name)
(insert job title)
(insert clinic/dept details)
(insert address)
Dear (insert name),

Re:
Monitoring for (insert drug name) 

 
(insert patient details)
We have received your request for monitoring for the above patient to be undertaken in our practice.
Unfortunately, there is not the resource in general practice to provide monitoring routinely. There ia an Enhanced Services (ES) for Near Patient Testing (a contractual arrangement between GP practices and the Health Board), which allows practices to arrange monitoring for patients on a defined list of drugs.  The ES has the appropriate resources attached to fund this service and a set of criteria on the monitoring requirements for individual drugs.  

General Practice is under enormous stress at this time and we are struggling with unresourced additional work.  We apologise but we are unable to provide this service until the appropriate resources are in place and would therefore ask if you could arrange for this monitoring to be carried out by hospital staff.
Yours sincerely,

